
 
RAILROAD COMMISSION OF TEXAS 

Oil and Gas Division 
 

NOTICE TO OPERATORS 
 

DECEMBER WORKSHOP ON 
DRILLING PERMIT APPLICATION PROCESS  

 
 
n December 15, the Railroad Commission’s Oil and Gas Division will be conducting an 
industry workshop to discuss ways the Commission can improve and better document the 

Drilling Permit Application Process.  
 
 The workshop will be held at the Railroad Commission’s Austin Office: 

 

Monday, December 15, 2008 
1:30 pm 

Room 12-170 (twelfth floor) 
William B. Travis State Office Building 

1701 North Congress Avenue 
Austin, Texas 

 
 Interested persons should contact Marilyn Morris at 512-463-6821 for more information 
or to register to attend. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Austin, Texas November 2008 
 
 

PLEASE FORWARD TO THE APPROPRIATE SECTION OF YOUR COMPANY 
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